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7th  December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: Young Voices 2022 

We regret to inform you that due to unfortunate circumstances, we have been unable to 

secure audience tickets for Young Voices 2022 on Wednesday 19th January at the O2 Arena. 

This means that your child will still have the opportunity to perform at the O2 Arena but this 

will only be with the accompanying staff members.  

 

As you probably know, the children would love to perform for their loved ones so we would 

like to invite you to your own private showing where the children will perform all of the Young 

Voices songs at school on Thursday 13th January 2022. So that we know how many adults we 

are expecting, please could you fill out the form below and return to school by Friday 10th 

December.   

 

I _________________________ would like _____ (number of people) to attend the Young 

Voices concert at Rockliffe on Thursday 13th January 2022 at 4pm.   

 

 

Signed ____________________________________ Date _______________________________ 

 

 

 

T-shirts 

On the performance day, the choir are asked to either wear a plain white t-shirt or there are 

official Young Voices t-shirts available for £12 each. If you would like a t-shirt for your child, 

please select what age they will need and attach the money with the letter or pay through 

parent pay.  

 
Please return to office before Friday 10th December.  
 

Childs 7-8            Childs 9-10               Childs 11-12               Childs 12-13               Adults S  

 

 

I would like _____ t-shirts and have paid via __________________. 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Miss Gallagher 

Creative Arts Lead 


